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  Holmström Fastigheter Holding AB (publ) Box 5184  102 44 Stockholm• •

CHANGES IN THE MANAGEMENT OF HOLMSTRÖM 
FASTIGHETER
Holmström Fastigheter Holding AB (Publ) (" ") announces that Susanne Filipoff Larsson, Holmström Fastigheter
Head of Finance, will join the management team.

For more information, please contact:
Fredrik Holmström, CEO
+46 (0) 8 660 94 00
fredrik.holmstrom@holmstromgruppen.se

About Holmström Fastigheter Holding AB (publ)
Holmström Fastigheter Holding AB (publ) is a public company in the property sector and is a wholly-owned subsidiary 
within Holmströmgruppen’s conglomerate. The business is based on ownership of residential and community service 
properties as well as part ownership in property-related associated companies. Our focus is on working for sustainable and 
long-term value creation. More information is a available at www.holmstromfastigheterholding.se
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